
ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

October 21, 2020 
5:30 PM 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

MINUTES 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm. 
 
In attendance were: Bill Skelton, Dan Schultz, Kim Gardner, Megan Houser, Wallace Messer, Nicole Kott, and Wayne Finger. Eva Hansen, Lee 
Starnes, Laura Turner and Sarah Massie were unable to attend.  
 
New Business: 
 Rhett read the minutes from the September meeting. 
 There is no monthly review due to the Old Armory and the Waynesville Recreation Center not being open full time due to the virus. 
 Obama-King Park is now the official name of the park off of Pigeon Street. A sign is now being made for it. 
 We added new mulch for the large dog park. 
 We have a new project of renovated the tot lot at the Kiwanis Playground in Recreation Park. The advisory commission voted on for the appli-

cation of a grant to the Haywood Tourism in the amount of $40,000, the application of the North Carolina Community Foundation Grant in the 
amount of $1,950 and the approval to move forward the renovation idea. The Waynesville Kiwanis will be contributing $15,000. The advisory 
commission approved of everything. 

 The Waynesville Recreation Center water park and pool will close for the day on November 3 to test the dehumidification system. 
 Lights have been added at Hazelwood Park due to the increase in vandalism and criminal activity. 
 I am pleased to announce that we have officially received the CAPRA accreditation! 
 
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Rhett Langston, Director 
 

 

Waynesville Parks and Recreation Department 
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“The noblest art is that of making others happy.” - P.T. Barnum 
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